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From Your Community Lay Director�

Dear Emmaus family,�

     Happy summer!  I don't know about you, but I was really ready�
to see June.  Summer is definitely a high point of my year, but it�
will be over so fast!�

     I know that many of you will be running in and out of town,�
and I pray for safety for the entire community.  I hope that you are�
able to be refreshed in all you do this summer.�

     Let's not forget our two walks this summer at Amherst!�
Women's Walk #77 is June 13-16, and Men's Walk #78 will be July�
25-28.  There is still room for more pilgrims, so get those�
applications in!  Summer is a great time for many people to go on a�
walk, especially those in the education field. What a great way to�
renew some teachers!�

      Our community meeting this month will be June 20 at Harvest�
Christian Fellowship. I hope that if you are in town, you will be�
there to worship and fellowship.  Please remember to sign in, both�
at the Walk events you attend and at the community meeting.�
Look forward to seeing you! It always feels like a family reunion!�

Love,�

Sheri Warren�

--� --�

Harvest Christian Fellowship Church�
1203 Quincy St.�

Plainview, Tx�

Board 5:30 PM�
Sponsor’s Training 6:00 PM�

Meal       6:30 PM�
  Worship    7:30 PM�

Guests are welcome and nursery will�
be provided.�
Bring your favorite dishes. Wear your�
name tag. Bring your worship book.�
Come to share in the fun and�
fellowship!�

: 5:30 PM.�
 will be held at�

6:00 PM with Janet Pyle and Ray�
Macha as leader. The Board invites�
and urges all new community�
members and others who have never�
sponsored a pilgrim, and anyone who�
has not been through a recent training�
class to participate. The class will last�
for 30 minutes.�
Being a sponsor is one of the most�
important roles of the Walk To�
Emmaus. Several areas must be�
covered in order for the pilgrim to�
have an exciting and successful walk.�

 begins at 7:30 with praise�
songs, and closes with communion.�

Call Kayla Edwards @ 292-4807�
to list your church on the schedule or�
e-mail kayla.edwards@yahoo.com�



 #77         Women’s Walk    #78        Men’s Walk�
             June 13-16,2013               July 25-28, 2013�
    The Ark, Amherst               The Ark, Amherst�
          Sherrie Wall, Lay Director        David Howell, Lay Director�
       Kyle Brock, Spiritual Director    RanceYoung,Spiritual Director�

 #79     Women’s Walk    #80 Men’s Walk�
 October 10-13,2013            February 13-16, 2014�
 PBA, Floydada     PBA, Floydada�
         Ann Thompson, Lay Director     Dwight Crosby, Lay Director�
      Rance Young, Spiritual Director      Ron Brunson, Spiritual Director�

  GET YOUR APPLICATIONS IN NOW, WE WANT THESE TO�
      BE GREAT FULL WALKS.�

  It can be with you & God’s will.�

Sign up your CHURCH For�
COMMUNITY MEETINGS�

Pick Your Month before someone�
else gets it.....�

CALL  OR E-MAIL ME @�
kayla.edwards@yahoo.com�

          806-292-4807�
******URGENT******�

MEETING�
 PLACES�

NEEDED FOR�
COMMUNITY�

MEETINGS�

From Lay Director of Walk #76�

Dear Living Water Emmaus,�

I want to thank you all for using your talents that God has�
given you.  I am not talented in the computer world, but those�
of you that are, stepped it up and did all of my work for me.�
When I had a need, I prayed for it and God always answered�
me with all of you, and what gifts you offered through your�
prayers, agape, and errands.  I was astounded by the blessings�
that he bestowed upon Walk 76.�

To the newest community members, I hope that your 4th Days�
have been blessed as much as I have been blessed!  May you�
continue your walk with God!�
      DeColores,�
      Andy Rainwater�

 - Bring to send-off on�
Thursday night�  to the BACK�
DOOR.�

. If�
food agape is brought after Thursday�
night, leave it in the Agape Room on�
the end of the building.�

 - Bring for all eight�
meals on Thursday night to the BACK�
DOOR. These must all be there at that�
time!!�

Bring Thursday night�
to the BACK DOOR. To assist the�
servant team, your cooperation is�
appreciated on the following:�
-Do�  “personalize” agape with�
pilgrims’ names. (Of course, it is OK�
to include your name or the name of�
the reunion group providing the�
agape.)�
- Do�  bring personal gifts for�
pilgrims. (Give after the walk.)�
- Do� bring any agape after�
Friday noon.�

 Please do NOT bring�
cameras to send-off, candlelight or�
closing. The only pictures made during�
a walk will be of table groups.�

- Gather in the�
FRONT OF THE BUILDING ON MAIN�
STREET by 6:30 PM. Immediately�
following will be�  in�
Chapel.�

 - Do not�
arrive at the�

 before�
7:30 PM. This will help to keep your�
presence a surprise! Worship service�
will begin about 8:30 PM. The�
pilgrims are scheduled to arrive at�
Candlelight at 10 PM.�

- Do not arrive�
earlier than 3:30 PM.�

.  Worship�
service will begin about 4:30, with the�
pilgrims scheduled to arrive between�
4:45 and 5:00. Volunteers are needed�
to help with clean-up after closing.�

URGENT!!!!�
PILGRIMS NEEDED FOR ALL WALKS�
PLEASE GET YOUR APPLICATIONS�

IN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE !!!�

REUNION GROUPS�
We are UPDATING the�
Reunion groups roster.�

If you are part of a reunion�
group..�

PLEASE contact Shelly Thrasher�
with information about your�

group.�


